Hampton Falls Recreation Commission
Final Minutes - April 18, 2011

PRESENT: Pam Fitzgerald, Lyn Stan, Peter Robart, Larry Smith, Frank Ferreira.

MINUTES: Minutes for March 21, 2011 were accepted as submitted. Minutes for April
4, 2011 were accepted with the following notations: a) Sue Veillieux was not present,
b) Frank’s name was misspelled.

OLD BUSINESS:

Farmers’ Market: There was general discussion of the pro’s and cons of requiring
the sanction of the Seacoast Growers” Association. The chief concern is that the rules and
requirements of the Association would provide the Town with the protection it needs.
The subject will be revisited at the next meeting.

NEW BUSINESS:
A. Summer Program
Stacey Bellen was present and gave an overview of the program. It was
suggested that she use the Town E-Mail system and the Newsletter as vehicles for her
publicity. She will follow up with Eric Small. Budget numbers will be presented at the
next meeting.
B. Other
A. Peter announced that “Spring is under way”. He and Larry have been
fertilizing the Common and the playing fields. It was also noted that the dugouts need
screening and painting.
B. Pam has been looking for the post-cap missing from the sign board on
the Common. Frank has found it.

ADJOURNED: 8:09
Next Meeting: May 16, 20}
Grand League of American Horseshoe Pitchers Association organized. - 1914



